
GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA
Ministry of Home Affairs

Registry General Department

The Registry General Department invites suitably qualified software and 
hardware vendors to submit a proposal for a user-friendly front-end solution 
with a related hardware that will allow for the processing and registration of .BM 
Domain Names.

Please visit the ‘Procurement Notices’ on www.gov.bm to download the RFP 
document. Hard copies of the RFP may be collected from the Registry General 
Department on the fourth floor of the Government Administration Building, 30 
Parliament Street, Hamilton HM 12 during normal business hours from 24 
November 2014 to 31 December 2014. 

The submission deadline is 5:00 p.m. Atlantic Standard Time on 31 December 
2014. Proposals must provide information that demonstrates the technical and 
financial ability of the vendor to complete the computer system as specified in 
the project scope, as well as proof of similar projects that have been successfully 
completed. Submitting a proposal does not guarantee that the vendor will be 
short-listed, nor does submission of the lowest priced proposal guarantee that 
the vendor will be selected.

If you require additional information please contact Aubrey Pennyman at (441) 
297-7708 or e-mail apennyman@gov.bm for further details.

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
Computer System to Support the 

Registry General’s 
Domain Name Registrations 


